
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to maintain regional dialogue to reach stability, for
people to enjoy its goods

In his discussion with the Executive Director of the European Institute of Peace, Michael

Keating, and his accompanying delegation on 18/1/2023, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma

National Movement, affirmed the region’s need for honest and deep dialogue to reach agreements

for stability and for its people to enjoy blessings, reiterating his call to maintain dialogue

to reach the desired goal.

His Eminence also illustrated the importance of Iraq in the region’s balance and stability and

affirmed the value of Iraqi social diversity and the possibility to invest this feature in

bridging the people of the region. H.E. spoke of the Iraqi regional and international dialogue

initiatives, as this was a future insight into the region’s situation and what follows.

Moreover, H.E. called to work with a team spirit to achieve the desired objective.


